
Born in Bradford will be hosting an open space event 
to share information about our research.

Kala Sangam, Thursday 16th June, between 12:30pm and 3:00pm
This is a drop in event where you can speak to staff from various research projects. 

There will be no presentations or workshops, but instead there will be conversations about the work 

we are doing and some key findings.

Booking is not necessary and everyone is welcome to come along anytime between 

12.30-3pm. Light refreshments will be available.

For more information please feel free to email: Aamnah.Rahman@bthft.nhs.uk


